

November 22, 2005

Dear Mr. Knope,

I just wanted to take a moment to thank you for your wonderful performance at our theater this weekend. It's always a delight when the opening act receives just as much praise as the evening's headliner! As a professional entertainment coordinator, I assure you that it is no easy task to find a comedian who can be both clean and funny, but you managed to pull it off almost effortlessly! You kept our audience laughing from beginning to end and I would absolutely recommend your show to others without hesitation! We'd love to have you back in Canton to do another show for us in the future! We wish you great success!

Sincerely,

Jennifer Eubanks

Recreation Specialist/Arts & Entertainment

#734-394-5497

The Village Theater at Cherry Hill - 50400 Cherry Hill Road - Canton, Michigan - 48187

leisure.canton-mi.org